
 
     

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Due to the overwhelming response at Mundy Elementary, 
Mad Science will be opening a second class! Those of you 
who have already signed your children up may already have 
received an email from Mad Science asking you to choose 
the Tuesday or Wednesday class.  
If you want to switch to the Wednesday class, please 
contact Mad Science at 604-466-8888 to change your child's 
enrolment, otherwise they will assume that you wish to 
remain enrolled in the Tuesday class. 
 
Those of you with children on the wait list will be able to 
enroll soon. Mad Science will contact parents with children 
on the wait list. There is also room for new enrollment, so if 
you are not on the wait list, please visit the website to put 
your child on the list - space is limited and we already have 
several children on the wait list. 
 
The programs will run every Tuesday/Wednesday from 
January 31/February 1 until March 6/7.  
  
 

Please see attached flyer for the second class. 
 
Thank you, 
Kim Driver 
 



                                                                     
Mundy Road , a winter resort. 
 

   
 

  
 
 

 
                             

LABELS of Campbell Soup 

Collect more labels 

Collect more points 
Our school will 
received awesome 
educational stuff! 
 

Teri Towner 

teritowner@gmail.com 


